Homework Expectations
You have sets of tasks to complete.  Many children have after school sport or activities at least one night after school, so work out your schedule and spread your homework out.  This will build up much needed good habits that will greatly assist you in your future years of school.  We expect at least 15 minutes reading each night.  Many of you do much more reading and we applaud this.  

Here are some expectations that children in grade five & six should meet when completing homework:
· Homework must be well presented.  To achieve this you need to:

· Check the rubric to be sure you’re completing the work correctly

· Trim and paste in your homework sheet

· Fill in pages sequentially (in order)
· Rule margins with straight red lines

· Write neatly in pen and use spaces between words

· Pay attention to capital letters, punctuation and correct spelling

· Complete drawings in colour
· Use a grey lead for Maths problems

· Keep your book clean and store in pocket.

· Read all directions carefully.

· If you don’t understand what to do, speak to your teachers during the week – don’t leave it until Friday.

· Sentences will be complete and re-read to check that they make sense. 

· Homework sheets will be signed by a parent / responsible family member.

· Homework will be handed in on Friday morning.

